
COUNCIL 

Questions Raised on Notice by Members 

 

(a) To Chairmen/Vice-Chairmen of Committees 
 
 There were no questions received for Chairmen/Vice-Chairmen of Committees. 
 
 
(b) To the Executive 
 
 To receive answers in respect of questions from Members of the Council to a 

Member of the Executive asked in accordance with Rule 12 of the Council Procedure 
Rules. 

 

(1) Councillor D G Beaney will ask the Portfolio Holder for Community and 
Corporate Property, Councillor C D Zosseder: 

“Please could the portfolio holder explain what steps she has taken to address 
the use of the main Kearsney Abbey car park by Southern Water sewage 
tankers, which caused a significant reduction in the number of available 
parking spaces over the Christmas holidays and continue to limit visitor 
numbers to this award-winning park?” 

 

(2) Councillor M Bates will ask the Portfolio Holder for Transport, Licensing and 
Environmental Services, Councillor J L Pout: 

“Can the portfolio holder provide any data as to the amount of diseased meat 
that Port Health along with Border Force intercepted in 2023?” 

 

(3)  Councillor M Bates will ask the Leader of the Council, Councillor K Mills: 

“Can the Leader of the Council explain why the Head of Community and 
Digital Services role, which includes responsibility for parking services and led 
on the now cancelled transformation programme, has remained vacant for 
over six months?” 

 
(4)  Councillor D R Friend will ask the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Built 

Environment, Councillor E A Biggs: 

“Can the portfolio holder provide an update on planning enforcement action 
being taken to address the long-standing issue of the condition of 57 New 
Street in Sandwich?” 

 



(5) Councillor D R Friend will ask the Portfolio Holder for Community and 
Corporate Property, Councillor C D Zosseder: 

“Can the portfolio holder provide an update on progress to deliver the planned 
improvements to The Bulwarks play in Sandwich?” 

 
(6) Councillor C A Vinson will ask the Portfolio Holder for Community and 

Corporate Property, Councillor C D Zosseder: 
 
“Can the portfolio holder detail what plans are in place to spend the following 
s106 contributions detailed on p18 of the Council’s 2022/23 Infrastructure 
Funding Statement: 

 
1. £22,765.19 “towards to the provision of additional play equipment at 

Market Wood Play Area” 
2. £29,334.87 “towards refurbishment of a playing pitch at Marke Wood 

Recreation Park” 
3. £10.945.20 “towards increasing the capacity of existing open space within 

the Marke Wood site” 


